
Getting around in Stockholm

To travel with the public transport 

system in Stockholm (metro, buses, 

trams etc.), you need to buy a ticket. 

Tickets can be bought in self-service 

ticket machines available at most 

subway stations, at “SL-center” and at 

tickets agents such as Pressbyrån and 

Seven-Eleven. You can either buy 

single tickets at a rate of 36 SEK or an 

SL Access card at a rate of 20 SEK 

which you then load your tickets onto 

using the self-service machines. There 

are also travel cards valid for 24 h (115 

SEK) or 72 hours (230 SEK). Failure to 

present a valid ticket on demand will 

cost you SEK 1,200 so please take no 

risks.

It is not possible to buy tickets/pay in 

cash on the bus. Make sure you have 

purchased a valid ticket before going to 

the dinner! There are no subway stops 

close to the dinner venue. If you don’t 

have time to buy a ticket before the start 

of the workshop, you can visit the 

subway station Universitetet in one of 

the breaks where there is a Pressbyrån, 

self-service machines and a ticket 

office. For more information about 

tickets and travelling in Stockholm visit: 

www.sl.se/en

Conference

venue

The Stockholm subway. Arrow marks the station Universitetet

where the conference venue is located.



Workshop venue

Royal Academy of Sciences
Lilla Frescativägen 4A
114 18 Stockholm 
www.kva.se

Exit from the subway

station Universitetet

(red line)

Hotel Arcadia
Körsbärsvägen 1
114 23 Stockholm
Tel 08-566 215 00
info.arcadia@elite.se

Hotel Palace

S:t Eriksgatan 115

113 43 Stockholm

Tel 08-566 217 00

info.palace@elite.se

Central Station

(T-Centralen)

See blow-ups 
on next pages

Dinner venue

Karolinska Hospital

CCK room, 5th floor

mailto:info.arcadia@elite.se
mailto:info.palace@elite.se


Workshop venue

Royal Academy of Sciences
Lilla Frescativägen 4A
114 18 Stockholm 
www.kva.se

Exit from the subway

station Universitetet

(red line)

Red spots mark the walking path

(5 min from subway to the venue)



The conference 
dinner on the 4th of 
September at 19:00

The conference dinner 
will take place at 
Karolinska University 
Hospital in Solna. 
Chartered buses will 
transport all participants 
from the workshop venue 
to the dinner. To get 
home from the dinner, 
you need to take one of 
the buses departing from 
Karolinska University 
Hospital. Remember to 
arrange a valid ticket in 
advance! You will not be 
able to buy one at the 
hospital and you will not 
be able to pay in cash 
from the bus driver.

N

Conference dinner
(CCK, 5th floor)

Bus stop bus 59 

towards T-Centralen

Bus stop bus 3 

towards Södersjukhuset

See next pages!



All buses depart from the same place (see map on previous page). To get to T-Centralen (from where 

you can go anywhere): 

- Take bus 59 towards Norra Hammarbyhamnen and get off at Sergels torg (=T-Centralen)

- Take bus 3 towards Södersjukhuset and get off at S:t Eriksplan from where you take the subway line 

17, 18 or 19 towards Skarpnäck, Farsta Strand or Hagsätra. All trains going south pass T-Centralen, 

there are signs in the ceiling.

To check time tables and plan your journey, visit: 

www.sl.se/en

At Karolinska, you will have access to a wireless network called “K-Guest” (no password needed).

http://www.sl.se/en

